

## Montague Area Public Schools

## Nellie B. Chisholm Middle School

4700 Stanton Blvd. - Montague, MI 49437 - Telephone 231-893-5617 - Facsimile 231-894-5728

October 7, 2021

Dear NBC Parents,

The 2021-2022 school year is off to a great start. It is hard to believe that we are 6 weeks into the school year and all ready thinking about conferences. We will hold a blend of in person and phone conferences this fall. In person conferences will be held on Wednesday October, 20th from 4:30 - 7:30 and Thursday October 21st from 12:00 - 3:00. Thursday October 21st from 4:00 - 7:00 will be phone conferences only. In an effort to reduce wait times we are going to schedule our conferences this year. You will be able to choose the teachers you would like to see/talk to and then sign up for a specific time to meet or talk with that teacher. If you sign up for a phone conference on Thursday evening the teacher will call the phone number you indicate at the time you have chosen.

To sign up for specific times visit the web address:

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Montague\_Area\_Public\_Schools

When you visit this website it will ask you to choose the teachers you would like to see and will then send you a link to view their schedule. You can pick the times that are most convenient for you for each teacher you would like to visit. *Remember, if you chose a Thursday conference between 4:00 - 7:00 this will be a phone conference only.* The site will give you a list of your conference times for your records. We have used this site for a few years and have found the process to be quick and easy. If you should need assistance with this process please call the office at 231-894-5617.

We look forward to talking with all of you in a couple of weeks! Jim Perreault, Principal of NBC Middle School